Newsletter 28.2.2020

5 Emerald News

It has been a very busy week coming back after half term. The children have been writing
a story this week with a focus on describing the setting using senses which we will
continue to explore next week. While you are out and about maybe you could ask your
child to use their different senses to describe where they are.

We have started our mini outcome focusing on the countries of the UK. We will be using
instruments to represent each country. We had a go at tallying information in a table to
answer a question and then transferred the information onto a pictogram. We made a
large scale pictogram using our bodies in the classroom!

On Wednesday the children were so brilliant at Wickwar church, they were able to give
information and ask some interesting questions about the building.

During our PSHE and discussion sessions we have discussed how to be healthy. We sang a
song to try and remember the 5 main things; eating a balanced diet, getting enough
sleep, exercising, drinking water and washing our hands to keep the germs away. We
focused a lot on hand washing and hygiene using some information on the e-Bug website.

Also this week we have had different visitors in to help us with our aspirations week! We
had a visit from a yoga teacher and electrical engineer. Friday the children were involved
in their Big Me day and they are fab in their costumes! I will attach some photos in next
week’s newsletter. -
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We have a mini Paddington in our class and is making its way home with different children
each week. If he does appear with your child it would be great to see photos of what you
got up to with him which can be emailed to me or if that isn’t possible then perhaps your
child could draw a picture about what they did!

A big thank you for your support well wishes and kind words while I was off,
what wonderful parents’ Miss Tyler ©



